
1 May 2015 

 

Hon. Maggie Barry 

Minister of Conservation 

Freepost Parliament 

PO Box 18 888 

Parliament Buildings 

 

 

 

Dear Maggie, 

 

I am writing to inform you of our latest report, One Ocean: Principles for the stewardship of a healthy and 

productive ocean (attached).  

The report was launched in Wellington on 26 March 2015. Due to the success of this launch we will be 

running a similar event in Auckland on 12 May. If you happen to be in Auckland at this time, you would 

be most welcome to join us to further the discussion around New Zealand’s oceans management. If you, 

or any of your team would like to attend please RSVP to 12May@mcguinnessinstitute.org.  

In order to reflect future developments in New Zealand’s ocean management, the Institute will also be 

publishing a think piece that will build on the report later this year.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to meet to discuss the contents of this report.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wendy McGuinness 

 

Attachment: 

1 x One Ocean: Principles for the stewardship of a healthy and productive ocean 

1 x Invitation to the One Ocean Auckland Launch and Discussion 
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